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--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
From: SupplierQualification <SupplierQualification@cree.com> 
Sent: Friday, December 9, 2022 5:58 PM 
Subject: Wolfspeed, Inc. Partners with Avetta for Supplier Qualification Program 
 
 
Dear Valued Supplier, 
 
At Wolfspeed, Inc., our core Values of Integrity and Respect, Ownership and Accountability, and Ingenuity and 
Passion guide every decision we make and our interactions with each other, our customers, partners, and 
communities. Wolfspeed is rapidly expanding, and as we work to meet industry requirements and improve our 
processes, we’ve identified a need to update our current supplier qualification process. Previously, we’ve used 
an in-house system that can no longer keep up with our growth. We’ve decided to implement a new Supplier 
Qualification Program to help us centralize data, formalize processes, and improve communication and support 
for our suppliers.  
 
We have engaged Avetta (www.avetta.com) to support our new Supplier Qualification Program and streamline 
our pre-qualification process. Avetta specializes in connecting the world’s leading organizations with qualified 
suppliers like you. 
 
All suppliers will be required to register and pre-qualify through the new process. You will receive a 
communication from supplierqualification@wolfspeed.com soon to indicate the start of the transition. Upon 
registration, your membership in the Avetta network will bring unmatched visibility to hundreds of other clients, 
who will have the ability to invite you to join their list of qualified suppliers. 
 
This communication serves as an early introduction to the program for your organization. 
 
Wolfspeed, Inc. and Avetta will be hosting a town hall session on December 22, 2022, from 1-1:30 p.m. (EST) to 
tell you about the program in more detail, offer training and explanations on the Avetta platform, and answer 
any questions you may have. Please click the below link and complete the form no later than December16th if 
you wish to be included in the town hall session on December 22nd and learn more. 
 

Sign Up for the Wolfspeed + Avetta Town Hall Here 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact our team at supplierqualification@wolfspeed.com if you have specific 
questions about your working relationship with Wolfspeed, Inc. 
 
Regards, 
 
Wolfspeed Environment Health & Safety (EHS) 
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